
 

 

LIBRARY COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: January 9, 2019 

 

Subject 

Additional funding for Additional Staff Hours at the Library 

 

Recommended Action 

Provide feedback to staff recommending a course of action. 

 

Discussion 

On October 25, 2018, the Santa Clara County Library District Joint Powers Authority (JPA) 

Board approved an increase of $428,596 for additional staffing to support the Cupertino 

Library. The Cupertino Library Commission is asked to provide a recommendation among 

options on how to best use those funds to serve the Cupertino Community. 

 

Options have been identified by the JPA board that either increases hours, adds the 

additional Go Go Biblio Library Outreach Services (10 to 15 stops per week), provide 

matching funds for dedicated programming space, or temporary suspend the City’s current 

contribution for 12 additional hours, replacing those funds with the new staffing money.  

 

The City’s goal is to present a coordinated recommendation to the JPA no later than the 28th 

of February. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

_____________________________________ 

Prepared by: Jeff Milkes, Director of Recreation and Community Services 

Approved for Submission by:  Jeff Milkes, Director of Recreation and Community Services 

Attachments:  

A – Letter from Joint Powers Authority Board 

B – Cupertino Library Options Report 

C – Go Go Biblio Flyer 


